
We’re so thankful to be able to celebrate the freedoms we enjoy 

every day in this country. Our 4th of July celebration was nothing 

short of a poppin’ party! 



Happy Birthday 
Residents: 

Roland Y.    8/3 

Rickey P.    8/4 

Herbert F.    8/14 

Lisabeth S.    8/14 

Samuel L.    8/14 

Mary H.    8/15 

Wallace B.    8/16 

Jessie S.    8/17 

Estelle F.    8/18 

David L.    8/23 

Lavonia F.    8/24 

Laurie F.    8/26 

Mary B.    8/30 

 
Employees: 

Megan Falcon   8/1 

Trey Smith    8/3 

Kristi Weimorts   8/3 

Suzette Boullion   8/7 

Shavria Wheeler   8/9 

Kathy Domec   8/11 

Kaylin Mcclelland   8/11 

Lillian Harmon   8/21 

Alodia Guillory   8/22 

Taya Moore    8/23 

Athena Uggen   8/25 

Emily Reid    8/26 

 

 
 

Happy Anniversary! 
Please help us congratulate the following 

employees who are celebrating 

anniversaries this month. Thank you for 

your dedication to Southwind! 

 

Brett Hoffpauir  8/1, 19 years 

Michelle Trahan  8/1, 26 years 

Jerad Langley  8/3, 9 years 

Shelbie Bourque  8/3, 13 years 

Keri Thibodeaux  8/6, 17 years 

Stephanie Breaux  8/7, 34 years 

Jelisa Felix   8/9, 1 year 

Khierra Alexander  8/12, 3 years 

Kaylin Mcclelland  8/16, 2 years 

Mary Dugas   8/16, 19 years 

Mary Lejeune  8/22, 1 year 

Karla Foster   8/27, 5 years 

Amy Lovell   8/28, 6 years 

 

Mr. Rickey Primeaux has been 

a resident of Southwind since 

November of 2023. His favorite 

hobbies include exercise and 

coloring. 

We felt very privileged and honored  to be 

able to congratulate Elizabeth (Beth) Simon, 

LPN, on making her 40 years of unwavering 

dedication and loyalty to our facility.  

“The purpose of life is a life of purpose.” 

 —Robert Byrne 

Stephanie Rogerson has been a won-

derful asset to our Housekeeping 

team. She is originally from Virginia 

and now resides in Crowley. She en-

joys drawing, painting, and spending 

time with her two daughters. Thank 

you, Stephanie, for your hard work 

and dedication to Southwind.   

 



 

The latest craze at Southwind is edible Arts and Crafts! This 
month, residents designed their own mini fruit pizzas. They were a 

hit! 



 

Reminders: 
• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

 


